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BY EMAIL 
October 15, 2007 
 
 
Mr. Stephen Dickey 
NPIF Kingston Cogen Corp. 
5146 Taylor Kidd Blvd., RR#3 
Bath ON   K0H 1G0 
 
 
Dear Mr Dickey: 
 
Re:  Application for Electricity Generator Licence 
 Board File Number EB-2007-0796 
 
This letter acknowledges receipt of your application on October 3, 2007 for an electricity 
generator licence.  The Board has assigned File Number EB-2007-0796 to this matter.  
Please refer to this number in all future correspondence to the Board regarding this matter. 
 
You have applied for an electricity generator licence to operate the Kingston CoGen 
Limited Partnership generating station.  With your application, you have also submitted 
the 2007-08 annual registration fee for AES Kingston ULC’s generator licence EG-2003-
0212, under which AES Kingston ULC is currently operating the Kingston CoGen 
Limited Partnership generating station according to our records. 
 
It has not been the Board’s practice to have two licensed operators for the same 
generation facility.  Since AES Kingston ULC is the current licensed operator of the 
Kingston CoGen Limited Partnership generating station, under licence EG-2003-0212, 
your application cannot be processed until the following has been filed with the Board: 
 

• a letter from AES Kingston ULC requesting cancellation of licence  
EG-2003-0212; and 

• the application filing fee in the form of a cheque or a money order made payable 
to the Ontario Energy Board in the amount of $800.00. 
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The Board will resume processing your application once the above information has 
been filed.  If the above information is not filed within 30 days of the date of this letter, 
the Board may close the file for this application. 
 
Upon receipt of the required information the Board will issue an acknowledgement letter 
indicating the expected date on which a decision and/or order may be rendered. 
 
Please file two paper copies of the additional material and an electronic version in Word 
and in searchable Adobe Acrobat (if available) with the Board Secretary.  Electronic 
copies may be submitted on diskette or by e-mail to boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca.   
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Gona Jaff, Advisor, Licence 
Applications at 416-440-7613or e-mail, Gona.Jaff@oeb.gov.on.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
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